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UT ADMINISTRATION OF DADRA & NAGAR HAVELI AND DAMAN & DIU 

संघ प्रदेश दादरा एवं नगर हवेली तथा दमण एवं दीव प्रशासन 

 DEPARTMENT OF TOURISM, DAMAN/ पर्यटन ववभाग, दमण  

No.5/234/DT/DMN/Circuithouse/2021-22/121  Date: 28/01/2023 

CORRIGENDUM/ शुद्धिपत्र - II 

Ref/संदभय:  
1. RFP No.5/96/DDT/CONSUL/2017-18/104 dated: 24-01-2023 

2. Corrigendum/ शुद्धिपत्र I No. 5/234/DT/DMN/Circuithouse/2021-

22/120 dated 28/01/2023. 

In reference to the RFP for Selection of Agency for Operation & Maintenance and 

Management of Hotel property at Chhapli Sheri, Nani Daman; the bidder shall 

consider the following amendments in the tender: 

Sr 

No 

Clause No Existing Clause Amended Clause 

1.  2.3.12 
 

Total 5 (4 super deluxe rooms 
+ 1 suite room) rooms shall 

be reserved for the UT 
Administration. The 
allotment of said rooms and 

rate fixation shall be done by 
the UT Administration. 
However, the payment shall 

be collected by the bidder 
which will be further 

deposited to the authority on 
quarterly basis with a 
detailed report. 

Total 10 (8 super deluxe 
rooms + 2 suite room) rooms 

shall be reserved for the UT 
Administration. The 
allotment of said rooms and 

rate fixation shall be done by 
the UT Administration. 
However, the payment shall 

be collected by the bidder 
which will be further 

deposited to the authority on 
quarterly basis with a 
detailed report. 

2.  2.3.13 With the prior permission of 
the authority, the bidder will 
have an option to take 

booking of the reserve 5 (4 
super deluxe rooms + 1 suite 

room) rooms at the price 
decided by the bidder. 
However, for such booking 

the bidder has to deposit an 
amount equal to the rate 
fixed by the authority for the 

said reserve rooms. 

Stands deleted 

 

ALL POTENTIAL BIDDERS ARE REQUESTED TO KINDLY NOTE THE ABOVE AND 

SUBMIT THEIR PROPOSALS ACCORDINGLY. 

Sd/- 

Director (Tourism), 

DNH & DD 

Copy to: 

i. PA to the Secretary (Tourism), DNH & DD for information. 


